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To Southeastern’s Supporters and Friends. . .

The following pages will provide you with a current snapshot
view of Southeastern.  As a university that provides an annual
regional economic impact of $343 million, Southeastern is 
committed to its mission of leading the educational, economic,
and cultural development of southeast Louisiana.

Southeastern's success starts in the classroom where student-
centered faculty provide innovative and effective learning 
opportunities and cultural experiences that expand from the
campus to the surrounding community, as well as around the
globe.  Initiatives to build and expand our Honors Program,
study abroad, distance education, the Southeastern Channel,
service learning, undergraduate research opportunities in 
addition to our numerous undergraduate and graduate degree
offerings have served to bring much notoriety to the University.
These accomplishments have done much to attract talented 
students, faculty and staff to Southeastern--many of whom have
received national and international recognition for their 
achievements.

Efforts in the area of bricks and mortar have also added much to
our campus.  The recent completion of the $6.8 million addition
to the Teacher Education Center and the $12.8 million Biology
Building, as well as the commencement of the first phase of a
$55 million project to replace student housing provide our 
students with facilities consistent with a 21st Century education.

As the fourth largest provider of higher education in Louisiana,
Southeastern is vitally important to our region and state.

Randy Moffett, President
Southeastern Louisiana University


